
Thursday 6th February 
2025

This week it is Children’s 
Mental Health Week so we 
enjoyed completing some 
feel good activities in the 
woods. We went on an 
‘Inside Out’ hunt to spot all 
the hiding characters, we 
made hearts using dog wood 
and wool and finally enjoyed 
some tree climbing because 
it wasn’t too cold and wet!


